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IB Coordinator’s Corner 

Hello PYA Families, 

 

Last week, the International Baccalaureate Organization came to our school to 
evaluate how we implement the IB program at our school.  We wanted to thank 
the students, staff and families at PYA for making the visit a smooth and success-
ful one.  When we have the findings from the evaluation, we will share with our 
PYA family.  Thank you for making this the best school in Stockton Unified School 
District! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hola familias PYA,  

La semana pasada, la Organización del Bachillerato Internacional vino a nuestra 
escuela para evaluar cómo implementamos el programa IB en nuestra escuela. 
Queríamos agradecer a los estudiantes, el personal y las familias de PYA por 
hacer que la visita fuera fluida y exitosa. Cuando tengamos los hallazgos de la 
evaluación, los compartiremos con nuestra familia PYA. ¡Gracias por hacer de 
esta la mejor escuela en el Distrito Escolar Unificado de Stockton! PYA!  

Todo el camino! ¡Ve a Falcons! 

 

 PYA Open House for New 
Applicants  

        Jan 30, 2018 

 Last Day to submit Specialty 
School Application for 
Lottery 

        Feb 2, 2018 

 

Parents don’t forget to sign up 

siblings for the 2018—2019 

school year. We have applica-

tions here in the school office or 

you can sign up online at https://

www.stocktonusd.net. We have 

a computer in the school office if 

you would like to do this in the 

school office. 

Kinder students must be 5 on or 

before September 1, 2018. 

PYA families, 

The Stockton ice arena at Oakpark is doing skate for 
free sessions. Below are the dates the time is 8:35 AM 
to 9:35 AM. The people that are in the Stockton skate 
club will be there to help people who don’t know how to 
skate.  

February 3rd, February 10th, February 17th 

Inter-District Attendance (IDA) 2018—2019 

It is that time of the year, if you live outside of Stockton 

Unified School District (SUSD) you must complete the 

Inter-District Transfer Request form for the 2018-2019 

school year, which is available at your home district. 

The primary factors considered are the attendance, be-

havior and academic history of the student and/or the 

space available in the requested school/program. 

IDA’s must be received at Child Welfare and Attendance 

(CWA) office for review between February 1, 2018 and 

April 1, 2018. Applications received after the April 1st 

deadline may only be considered if space is still available 

at the grade level at our school.  


